
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

May 30, 2024 

 

To: Members, Select Subcommittee on the Coronavirus Pandemic  

  

From: Select Subcommittee Staff 

  

Re: Hearing on “A Hearing with Dr. Anthony Fauci” 

 

On Monday, June 3, 2024, at 10:00 AM ET in room 2154 of the Rayburn House Office 

Building, the Select Subcommittee on the Coronavirus Pandemic will hold a hearing titled “A Hearing 

with Dr. Anthony Fauci.” 

 

I. BACKGROUND:  

Dr. Anthony Fauci was the Director of the National Institute of Allergy and Infectious 

Diseases and subsequently Chief Medical Advisor to President Biden during the COVID-19 

pandemic until his retirement in December 2022.  

 

II. HEARING PURPOSE:  

This hearing will examine Dr. Fauci’s role in the U.S. government’s response to the COVID-

19 pandemic. 

 

III. WITNESS:  

Anthony Fauci, M.D. 

Former Director 

National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases 

 


